
CHANGES TO P&C MEETING SCHEDULE 
General Meetings will now be held at 7:30pm on Monday evenings of 
week 4 and 8 of each term. The time has changed to enable more of 
our parent community to attend.

VRPS Parents & Citizens 
Association News

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We are still looking for volunteers for the sausage sizzle if you are 
available please contact Bernie Ernst on 0408 427 836 or email 
vrpspc@outlook.com 

END OF TERM SAUSAGE SIZZLE 

The end of term sausage sizzle is happening on Wednesday 10th April. Notes 
have gone home. 

Orders MUST be returned by this Friday, 5th April, don’t miss out
To ensure everyone can enjoy the event Halal, Vegan, Vegetarian and Gluten 
Free options are available. Please make sure you add your request to the top 
of your order form!

The school events are run on the enthusiasm and support of volunteers, 
and coordinators. 

Its an opportunity for people to come together within our community, 
your time and efforts are appreciated by the P&C and the school. 

Please email vrpspc@outlook.com to register your interest. 

A LITTLE ABOUT JIGSAW OOSH 
What do you do when the school day hasn't started but your work day 
has? Or the school day has finished, but your working day hasn't? How do 
you keep your child busy during the holidays? The answer for many 
working parents is Out of School Hours Care (OOSH).

Jigsaw OOSH provides Vardys Road with before and after school care 
plus vacation care during the holidays.

The centre is open from:
6:30am - 9:00am, and 3:00pm - 6:30pm Monday to Friday (during school terms) 
7:00am - 6:00pm (during school holidays)

For more information pop down to the OOSH building, call (02) 9659 1377 or email 
vardysrd@jigsawoosh.com.au. Follow our Facebook page for an update on our Autumn vacation care 
program!  www.facebook.com/vrjigsaw but get in quick! 

Vacation care bookings must be in by this Friday, 5th April.



Wednesday 10th April
Sausage Sizzle

Friday 12th April
Easter Egg delivery 
by the Easter Bunny

Tuesday 7th & Wednesday 8th May
Mothers Day Stall

Friday 24th May
Trivia Night 

BOOMERANG BAGS 
At the last P&C meeting the members considered a proposal by one of the parents to use environmentally 
friendly "Boomerang Bags" in the store. 

The idea was well received by the members and we will now start a trial. The volunteers in the VRPS 
Uniform shop will soon be utilising the bags, which will close with a drawstring, for online orders. 

The Boomerang Bags are being made from donated fabric and are designed to be returned to the uniform 
shop. You can send them back via the classroom or drop them back to the uniform shop during opening 
hours.

Need to place an order online? 

Go to: www.vrpspc.org.au/collections/vrps-online-uniform-shop

vrpspc@outlook.com

  facebook.com/vrpspc 

OR

 via the school office 

For more information, visit...

www.vrpspc.org.au

Uniform Shop enquiries 
  vrpsuniforms@outlook.com

Contact Us

Uniform Shop News

UNIFORM CHANGE RATIONALE 

A Uniform Change Rationale document was released as 
an addition to the Newsletter issued on 20 March via the 
SkoolBag App. 

The Rationale sets out a proposal to change the girls 
winter and summer dresses and the girls pants.

 We encourage you to review the document and join us 
at the next P&C General Meeting on 20 May for further 
discussion.

You can find the rationale on the P & C website under 
Useful Documents > Uniform Shop Documents > 
Uniform Change Rationale.


